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The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 20500 

Dear Mr. President: 

May 9, 

"J 
\., 

Your gracious and generous comments about me 
during your address to the First General Session of the 
National Chamber's Annual Meeting on April 28 were more 
appreciated than I can possibly tell you. 

I have always prized my acquaintenanceship 
with you. It has been rewarding and beneficial. The 
strength and sincerity of your salute touched me deeply. 

Most sincerely do I thank you. 

Cordially yours, 
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